Pilon, Janet

Subject:

"Mayor and members of Council" Re: September 16 Council Meeting regarding Parking and Traffic Calming on Aberdeen Avenue -

From: Mark Caruana

Sent: September 9, 2020 3:01 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: To: "Mayor and members of Council" Re: September 16 Council Meeting regarding Parking and Traffic Calming

on Aberdeen Avenue -

I am writing to ask you PLEASE go forward with the traffic calming plan for Aberdeen Ave. My kids cross that street every day to go to school and I'd rather NOT fear for their lives when we send them off to school.

A concerned citizen.

Mark Caruana